
  

 

Little Minds Campuses  
June 2025 Newsletter 

              

READY, SET, 
SUMMER! 

Important Dates 
 

          
     June 15th: Father’s Day 

 

             June 23rd : Summer 
Kickoff Event 

Closed 

June 19th: Juneteenth 

Water Days at Little Minds: 

June 18th & 25th   

July 2nd, 9th , 16th , 23rd  , 30th    

August 6th 

Please remember to bring extra 
clothes and a towel for your child 

participating in water day 😊😊 

 
Parents, please review 
our Summer Calendar 
provided for all our 
upcoming activities. 
Let us have some fun! 

Dear Parents, 
Summer has arrived here at our Little Minds Campuses, and we 
will be teaching all our children how to stay safe in the sun and stay 
hydrated.   
Sign up for our summer program now!   

Campers... Join us for a summer full of fun and friends. Each week we 
will have a field trip. We will also celebrate a different theme each week 
that will have your campers guessing what’s next! Summer flyers, 
calendars, and field trip permission slips are available in the lobby.  We 
will do our best to follow the calendar, but if anything changes, we’ll 
notify you in advance. We’d like to make this a fun and educational 
summer experience for all the kids, and we welcome any parent volunteer 
to participate in any of the activities or field trips.   

 .   

 

 

THIS MONTH’S LEARNING, 
DISCUSSIONS AND ACTIVITES 
 
LETTERS: Letter Sounds  
NUMBERS: 1-100 Review 
COLOR: Review All 
SHAPE: Review All 
 
-This month we will be discussing all about 
summer. We will also be setting up multiple 
hands-on activities for the children to 
enjoy! Children will create a surprise 
Father’s Day arts and crafts project.  To be 
sensitive to all children and families, we will 
take into consideration the different kinds 
of family structures that we serve. 
 

Friendly Reminders: 
o Tuition is due every Friday for the following week of service. 
o Late fee of $40 will be charged if tuition is not received by Friday 

@6:00pm 
o All children must be signed in and out daily. 
o Children with colds, sore throats or temperatures should be kept at 

home. 
o Permission to use sunscreen form must be signed for our teachers to 

apply sunscreen to your child. 
o Field trip permission slips must be signed for your child to participate. 
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